
Dear Parents/Carers,

The Choir will be performing at the York Schools’ Choral Festival on Tuesday 28th March
at the Jack Lyons Concert Hall, University of York. The Festival takes place during the school
day, and involves workshops in the morning before a performance in the afternoon.

We will leave by coach at 8.30 am for a 9.00 start, and return by the end of the school day.

Children will need a packed lunch, water for the day, any medication, and a book or small
(non-electronic) game/colouring book (Dobble or something similar) for break times contained
in one backpack.

There is no charge for the festival itself but the cost of the coach is £5.70, payable on
Parentpay. Please let me know if the cost of this trip would mean your child can’t come.

There is a limit of 40 children for this trip, and there are 55 children in the Choir. For this
reason this trip is currently not open to Y3. If the organisers decide nearer the time that we can
take more, or if some children in Y4/5/6 don’t want to come then I will open it to Y3.

There is a performance at 1.30 for parents/carers  but it is not known yet how many seats we
will be allocated for this-it won’t be many. I will let you know as soon as I find out.

I would also be grateful for a few parent helpers to accompany us. If your child is in Y4/5/6 and
would like to sing in the Festival, please pay for the coach on parentpay and fill in and return
the attached slip.

Many Thanks,

Clare Clarke
—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Choral Festival

My child/ren________________________________________________________________

Class/es_____________________________________________

Would like to come to the Choral Festival on 28th March. I have paid £5.70 on parentpay.

I can cannot help on this trip.

Signed___________________________________________________________________
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